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08 March 2001 

Dr Anne Yardumian 
Consultant Haematologist 
North Middlesex Hospital 
Silver Street 
Edmonton 
London N18 1 QX 

Dear Anne 

Re: Donation No. GRO-A 

I know it's a nuisance, you have seen these Hepatitis C Look Back' forms 
before, but I'm afraid every so often we discover information about another 
donor who is now Hepatitis C positive and has donated blood in the past. I 
would be very grateful therefore if you could let me know whether you can 
identify the recipient of this donation and complete the form as far as possible. I 
am sorry to trouble you again, but as you know we did identify some recipients 
who could potentially benefit from anti-viral treatment in the past and I feel I 
must make every effort to discover the recipient of this donation. 

With best wishes and thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely 

10 CZ~a~? 

P Dr Angela Gorman FRCPI FRCPath I Consultant Haematologist 
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